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May 6, 2020 

 

Dear Anaheim Elementary School District Families, 

 

As the end of the school year quickly arrives we realize that students 

may have some personal belongings in their classrooms that they will 

want to pick up, and school materials that they will want to drop off 

such as library books or textbooks. School principals are working on plans 

for each individual school that will allow for the safe pick-up or drop-off 

of materials. These days will be spread out to ensure proper social 

distancing. More details will be shared with you by your school principal 

in the coming days. 

 

We would also like to share with you that we continue to work with state 

and county education officials regarding the next school year. The plan 

is to still keep the August 13, 2020 start date, but we are still working on 

what the school day would look like to ensure the health and safety of 

students and staff. We will keep you updated as more information 

becomes available.  

 

Kind Regards, 

Dr. Christopher Downing 

Superintendent 

 


